
Reference #: 2025 60-IP 

From: Inpatient and Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development  

and Program Support 

Sent: June 6, 2025 

To: IQR Listserve (Medicare Promoting Interoperability Program Eligible Hospitals and 

CAHs   

Subject Updated Hospital-Specific Reports for Hybrid HWR and HWM Measures Now 

Available 

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) would like to notify users that updated 

Hybrid Hospital Wide Readmission (HWR) and Hybrid Hospital Wide Mortality (HWM) 

Hospital-Specific Reports, computed using claims, voluntary CCDEs and linking variables, are 

now available on the Measure Details Dashboard in the Hospital Quality Reporting (HQR) 

System. 

CCDE values and corrected percentages of successfully linked vital signs and laboratory test 

results are now available. 

As the HQR System continues to improve, any changes will be communicated. 

Log into HQR  

Sent from an unmonitored email address. Replies will not be read. 

For further assistance regarding the information contained in this message, contact the CCSQ 

Support Center: 

QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov

866.288.8912 

https://hqr.cms.gov/hqrng/login
mailto:qnetsupport@cms.hhs.gov


TTY: 877.715.6222 

Mon. - Fri., 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET 

You are receiving this message because you are a user of the Hospital Reporting system. 




